
	
	
	
Hello	fellow	lovers	of	dance,	kids	and	the	arts	in	Asheville,	
	
Please	join	me,	in	body	or	spirit,	as	I	show	off	my	bowling	'skills'	at	Terpsicorps'	
Bowling	for	Ballet	fundraiser	on	June	7.		I	am	a	great	believer	in	the	non-profit	dance	
studio	and	professional	contemporary	ballet	company	and	what	they	bring	to	the	
city	of	Asheville.		Summer	expenses	are	quite	immense	for	this	small	organization,	
and	they	can	really	use	our	help.	
	
You	can	either	join	my	team,	the	[insert	your	insanely	wonderful	name	here],	
start	your	own,	donate	$10	or	more	in	my	name,	or	just	come	out	and	join	the	party	
for	$25.	All	of	the	info	is	at	www.bowlathon.net/event/terpsicorps-2017.		The	event	
starts	at	the	Academy	with	a	short	preview	performance	of	the	professional	
company's	upcoming	performances.		Sky	Lanes	is	less	than	a	block	away,	so	we	will	
walk	right	over	for	two	games	of	bowling.	
	
I	need	at	least	five	sponsors	and	thought	of	you	as	someone	who	would	understand	
the	value	of	professional	dance	performances	and	education	in	our	community.		If	
you	don't	know	about	Terpsicorps,	its	time	to	learn.	Visit	their	website	at	
www.terpsicorps.org.		Their	shows	are	coming	up	June	22-24	-	mark	your	calendar!		
	
And...	the	Academy	at	Terpsicorps	is	offering	wonderful	summer	camps,	classes	and	
intensives	for	aspiring	dancers,	ages	3	&	up,	all	summer	long.		Not	too	late	to	
register!		www.terpsicorpsacademy.org	
	


